
 
 
                                    Legal Department American Electric Power 
 1 Riverside Plaza 
 Columbus, OH 43215-2373 

 AEP.com 

 

February 15, 2022 

 

Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary  

Ohio Power Siting Board 

180 East Broad Street 

Columbus, Ohio  43215 

 

RE: In the Matter of the North Newark-Sharp Road 138kV Transmission 

Line Rebuild  

 Case No. 21-0525-EL-BLN 

 Proof of Compliance with O.A.C. 4906-6-07 and 4906-6-08 

 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

 

AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. hereby files this proof of compliance with 

the conditions set forth in the OPSB Staff Report of Investigation  for the above-

referenced project:  

 

1. In accordance with O.A.C. 4906-6-05(B)(6), AEP Ohio Transmission 

Company, Inc. updates the construction schedule. Construction is now 

planned to start January 31, 2022.  

2. In accordance with condition 2, AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

obtained the National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System General 

Permit under the Ohio Environmental Protection Agency and the 

Nationwide Permit #57 through the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers. The 

copies of the environmental permits and authorizations are attached hereto.  

3. In accordance with condition 4, AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

obtained the floodplain permit from the Licking County Floodplain 

Administrator prior to the start of construction in the floodplain.  

 

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Hector Garcia-Santana   

Hector Garcia  (0084517) 

Counsel for AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc. 

 

cc: Jon Pawley 

Hector Garcia-Santana 
Senior Counsel – 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-3410 (P) 
hgarcia1@aep.com 



This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

2/15/2022 10:05:25 AM

in

Case No(s). 21-0525-EL-BLN

Summary: Notice Proof of Compliance electronically filed by Hector Garcia-
Santana on behalf of AEP Ohio Transmission Company, Inc.


	

